
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th January 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Xavron Wilkhu 
 
Year 2 Visit - Wednesday 27th January 2016 
 
As part of the ongoing Building Learning Power work in school, Miss Atherton will be taking 
six year 2 pupils to Miriam Lord Primary School. There is no charge for this visit. 
 
We will be leaving straight after lunch at approximately 1pm so the children will have lunch in 
school as normal. We will be travelling by minibus and the children should attend school in full 
uniform.  
 
Can you please sign and return the permission slip below to enable your child to attend by 
Friday 22nd January 2016. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Atherton 
Year 6 Teacher 
 
 

 
Year 2 Visit - Wednesday 27th January 2016 

 
My child ………………………………………………. In Class …………………… 
 
Has permission to visit Miriam Lord Primary School on 27th January. 
 
Signed …………………………………………….. Date ……………………… 
  (parent/carer) 
 
 


